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Our ref: WK/201106526

Please ask for: Varuna Addy

Direct Dial: 01473 433117

Email: varuna.addy@ipswich.gov.uk

Messrs Sritharan and Vaseeharan
Meredith Service Station
554 Norwich Road
Ipswich
Suffolk
IP1 6JR

Grafton House
15-17 Russell Road
Ipswich Suffolk
IP1 2DE

www.ipswich.gov.uk

7th October 2011

Dear Messrs Sritharan and Vaseeharan,

Pollution Prevention and Control Act 1999
Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) Regulations 2010

Thank you for your assistance during my recent visit.

I understand that you are currently waiting for a certificate from Petroman Environmental Services Ltd. I
should be grateful if you could provide me with a copy of this document when it is available.

I have noted that the signs near to the vapour recovery and petrol connection points need replacing. As per
conditions 13 and 18 of your permit, the signs should be legible and durable.

I have also noted that your permit is in need of a revision. Can you therefore confirm that the registered
names are the same ones as on this letter? Once I get this information, I will issue you with a new permit.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any queries.

Yours sincerely,

Varuna Addy
Acting Principal Environmental Health Officer
Environmental Protection


